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Total Contacts 

Unduplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – January - 3    YTD - 70 

Duplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – January - 20    YTD - 135 

Total Individual Student Services Contacts – January - 23   YTD - 1205 

 

Unduplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – January - 0    YTD - 48 

Duplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – January - 0   YTD - 54 

Total Individual Parent Services Contacts – January - 0   YTD - 102 

 

Total Home Visits – December - 0    YTD - 30  

 

Total number of students affected by Group programming – YTD - 212 

Total number of duplicated student contacts through group programming – YTD - 425 

 

Source of Information – Infinite Campus, Family Resource Center Information Tracking 

 

Activities 

 

Mr. Sanders and Mrs. Schweitzer continue working with two students each at Southgate in the One to One 

Reading Program. 

 

The FRC staff will continue meeting during February to begin plans for a summer program in conjunction with 

Mr. Duty and Mr. Franke in the hoped for event that we receive the 21st Century Community Learning Center 

Grant. 

 

We anticipate hearing from KDE about the grant on or about March 1st. 

 

The FRC Budgeting process is underway.  We are expecting no increase in funding again this school year but 

are hoping that there will be no further cuts in funding. 

 


